Breton, Mary B

From: Bella Rossborough <user@votervoice.net>

Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 11:52 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Please Vote Against California's Advanced Clean Trucks Rule

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Air Quality Bureau Cayting,

This does not belong in maine, our energy grid will not withstand it. Remote locations (rural Maine) for product delivery will be difficult along with routes that do
not have charging capacity. Investment in EV trucks is more expensive and will cost Maine businesses too much money.

Sincerely,

Bella Rossborough

11 Littlefield Dr
Kennebunk, ME 04043
bellaross413@gmail.com



